RBI/EW 26th October, 1960.

F. Noel-Baker, Esg., M.P.,
House of Commons,
London, S.W.l.

Dear Mr. Neel-Baker,

Thank you very much for your reply to our invitation
to join the Anglo-Catalan Society. We are honoured to
have you as a member, and this far outwéighs any other
considerations. I shall ask our Treasurer to get in
touch with you on the subject of subscription.

Yours sincerely,

President,




